## **George Majors**

From: Sent:	Abby Brown Monday, April 19, 2021 11:04 AM
To:	George Majors
Subject:	Joseph Palmer-Resign
Original Message From: Joseph Palmer <jpalmerdvm@gmail.com> Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 11:30 AM To: Abby Brown <abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov> Subject: Re: Reminder</abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov></jpalmerdvm@gmail.com>	
This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.	
To whom it may concern,	
l, Joseph Palmer, due to time constraints would like to resign my position on the Baldwin County animal shelter advisory board.  Thank you for allowing me to serve.  Joseph Palmer	
Sent from my iPhone	
> On Aug 6, 2020, at 5:34 PM, Abby Brown < Abby. Moorer@baldwincountyal.gov > wrote:	
> Meeting Password: BCAS2020 >	
> Sent from my iPhone >	
> On Aug 6, 2020, at 2:37 PM, Abby Brown <abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov<mailto:abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov>&gt; wrote: &gt;</abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov<mailto:abby.moorer@baldwincountyal.gov>	
> Good Afternoon All, >	
<ul> <li>&gt; This is a friendly reminder about our Advisory Board Meeting tonight at 6:00pm via Zoom. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.</li> <li>&gt;</li> </ul>	
> Thank you, >	
<ul> <li>&gt; Abby M. Brown</li> <li>&gt; Office Manager</li> <li>&gt; 15050 County Road 49</li> <li>&gt; Summerdale, AL 36580</li> <li>&gt; Phone: 251-972-6834 Ext: 6883</li> <li>&gt; Email: abby.brown@baldwincou</li> </ul>	ntyal.gov <mailto:abby.brown@baldwincountyal.gov></mailto:abby.brown@baldwincountyal.gov>
>	